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CLUB & ZONE EVENTS Congratulations to Karl Szynal and Rob Patane our 2018 

Major Pairs Champions.   

  

NEW MAJOR SPONSOR Welcome to EMOHRUO Financial Services Pty Ltd. Thank 

you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 



TOUCHA!

IMPORTANT CHANGE TO 

OUR REGULATIONS 

Please note the Bowling Club Board have approved the  

following change to our Regulations. 

 

 

 

Clause 7.3.3  now reads: 

"The Chair and members of the Selection Committee who 
have been appointed and ratified by a general meeting shall 
carry out the following tasks; 

a) Select teams representing the Club in Pennants, Pennant trials 
and any other Zone/State competitions which require official 
teams representing the Club. The cancellation of any Pen-
nants, Pennant trials or Zone/State competitions is the Se-

lectors or the Boards responsibility solely. " …. 

This change has been made to further clarify the role of the  

selectors following a very frustrating Pennants season. 

PENNANTS UPDATE With 2 rounds to go our teams are placed as follows: 

 

Grade 2: Currently 4th 

Grade 5: Finished 2nd 

Grade 6/2: Currently 1st 

Grade 6/3: Currently 4th 

Grade 7/3: Currently 6th 

 

Congratulations to our Selectors who despite some very trying 

times have been able to field teams every week and therefore 

avoid forfeits. 



TOUCHA!

NO SMOKING POLICY Our Club has a no smoking policy which limits smoking to the 

designated areas only. 

 

Smoking is only permitted in the outdoor poker machine area or 

outside the boundaries of the club.  

 

Several members have complained about passive smoking and 

so we ask our very few smokers to respect the rights of other 

members. 

 

 

 

 

 



TOUCHA!

WELFRARE REPORT Hughie Dunnachie is undergoing treatment for cancer. We wish 

Hughie a speedy recovery. 

200 CLUB WINNERS $1500: I Hartley. 

$300: D & K Price. 

$200: B O’Farrell. 

$100: B Hodge. 

$50:   A Urquhart. 

$50:   R Patane. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 If you are interested in becoming a coach and/or umpire 

please see Alex Matheson. 

 

 Please check the notice board each week to see if you have 

been selected to play in a pennants team.  

      Tick your name off to signify your availability. You may also  

      advise your availability via the club’s website by following     

the link,  

  http://www.camdenbowlingclub.com.au/pennants-availability            

 

 A big thank you to Noel Mulley who has undertaken to  

improve our gardens . The greens are certainly looking much 

better due to his hard work. 

 

 Thank you to Dennis Crouch for his handyman efforts. 

 

 Nominations are now open for the Minor and C Singles. 

 

 Thank you to Lyn and Pete Mahoney for providing our  

      pennants teams and visitors with sustenance at the end of 

the games. 
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